News From Around the Table

Letter from the President
Dear Volunteers,

The Board and | would like to wish you all a
Blessed Holiday Season and a safe and Happy
New Year. We would also like to thank you for
your continued support and dedication.

2015 has been a very blessed year for Master’s
Table. We started at a new church, we had our
first Dinner and a Movie, we are collaborating
with Assumption Church Breakfast Club to put on
a monthly breakfast and lastly we served over
200 meals for our Thanksgiving dinner.

On December 1st, the Valley Council presented
Master’s Table with their 2015 Agency/Program
of the Year Award at their annual meeting. We
received this award for providing services that
make a significant and lasing contribution to the
lower Naugatuck Valley residents.

With the grace of God and the help of all of you, |
look forward to what Master’s Table can accom-
plish in 2016.

God Bless,

James Fedak Jr

Helping Hands

P%‘ggk Community Thrift Store & Furniture Bank
Please consider donating gently used furniture,
knickknacks or household items to this organiza-

tion on behalf of Master’s Table Community
Meals.

Helping Hands is located at 334 Boston Post Rd,

Orange, CT and can be reached at 203-298-0499.

December 2015

VOLINTEER
OFPORTUNITIES

Dinners:

Sunday January 24, 2016
Sunday February 28, 2016
Sunday March 20, 2016
Sunday April 24, 2016
Breakfast:
Saturday January 9, 2016
Saturday February 13, 2016
Saturday March 12, 2016
Saturday April 16, 2016
Fundraisers:
Souper Bowl of Caring Friday
February 5, 2016 5:30pm

Please consider volunteering or purchasing
tickets for the fundraiser. Your help is always
appreciated!

Virtus Training Reminder

Please make sure you have completed
your Virtus Training. If you have not please
see Perry Silvis. Please provide us with 2
copies of your certificate.

How to contact us:
Phone: 203-732-7792
Email: masterstablect@gmail.com
Mail: PO Box 175, Ansonia, CT 06401

Web: www.masterstablemeals.org



